
HB 783 -- ALCOHOL CARRIER LICENSES

SPONSOR: Alferman

This bill makes changes to the law regarding wine direct shipper
licenses. The bill requires a $100 per year licensing fee. It
also requires a winery located out of state to make monthly rather
than yearly reports to the supervisor of alcohol and tobacco
control listing the total amount of wine shipped into the state.

Under this bill, an alcohol carrier license would be required in
order to transport and deliver shipments of intoxicating liquor
directly to a resident of this state. The bill sets out certain
requirements the alcohol carrier licensees need to meet, including
obtaining the signature of a person at least 21 years of age as a
condition of delivery. Under this bill, intoxicating liquor can
only be shipped from a wine direct shipper or licensed retailer.
However, a retailer without an alcohol carrier license can deliver
directly to a resident under certain circumstances.


